Supporting Gov.
Shapiro's FY24 Budget
Increase for the

PA Board of Pardons

Dear Reader,

The staff of the PA Board of Pardons is small, overworked and overwhelmed by all of the requests
for pardon that are coming in from all over the state.

Governor Shapiro has proposed a 25% increase in their budget so they can hire more people to
process the applications and try to keep up with the surge in hope.

We need you!

We need you to sign our letter urging your state Representative and Senator to support
Second Chances for people who have earned them. Tell your representatives that you and that
the state of Pennsylvania care and believe in second chances!

[t's simple!

Click the link or scan the QR code, fill in your contact information, and we take care of the
rest! It takes one minute and will help make a future better for hundreds and hundreds of
people. And don't forget to share with your coworkers, family, and friends!

https://www.congressweb.com/PLSE/2
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